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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest, 

 

My name is Zoe Mavis and I have been recreating and working on rivers all over the united stated for the past 8

years. Not only do I depend on these amazing rivers and there unbelievable environments for my livelihood, I

also consider it my duty to help protect these rivers. As a guide I feel personally responsible for educating those I

take on the river about the importance of protecting our wild places. 

 

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain

protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize

the Draft Suitability Report, I ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report. 

 

Please continue to help me and other river enthusiasts in our effort to leave a better future for generations to

come.  

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Zoe Mavis

Alberton, MT 59820

zmavisski@gmail.com

 


